
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE
DAMON CITY CAMPUS 

STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA)
Minutes of January 28, 2011, Meeting

SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT
Antoine Reeves, President
Teresa Velazquez, Vice President of Student Events
Damon Cherry, Vice President of Student Governance
Bruce Berg, Diversity Coordinator
Alyssa Ginevra, Publicity Coordinator and Wellness Coordinator
Tervell Williams, Social Activities Coordinator
Sedawnie Sharpe, Civic Engagement Coordinator
Shawnitea Thompson, Elections Coordinator

SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT
Ted Carey, Budget Coordinator

OTHERS PRESENT
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, SEGA Faculty Advisor
Victoria Preston, Honorable Women Club
Dr. Ann Topping, Dean of Students
Eddie Visagie, Student Trustee
Lisa Wallace, Campus Center Coordinator

The meeting was called to order at 12:09 p.m.  The minutes of the December 17 meeting were approved.

SPEAK TO SEGA
• Mr. Visagie will have office hours this semester at DCC on Fridays 1-2 in room 4-139 and at Brighton Campus on Tuesdays and 
 Thursdays 11-12 in room 3-135. 
• The Student Tribune may be renamed; e-mail name suggestions to Mr. Visagie at evisagie001@student.monroecc.edu.
• Ms. Preston presented revisions to the Honorable Women Clubʼs constitution; SEGA will vote on them at next weekʼs meeting.
• The Honorable Women Club is working with the Collegeʼs Sustainability Committee to promote campus recycling. A kick-off event 
 will be held February 14, 12-1, in the 4th floor lounge. The club is requesting SEGA̓ s assistance with the event; it was suggested that 
 the club present SEGA with an itemized/detailed proposal for consideration at next week s̓ meeting. The club is also requesting 
 $100 to purchase bracelets for the event. A motion was made by Mr. Cherry and seconded by Ms. Velazquez to approve $100 for 
 bracelets for the event. Motion approved.
• Professor Christine Plumeri has invited SEGA to be a co-sponsor of the Sociology Department film series this semester. SEGA 
 would provide refreshments for the 3 films in the series. A motion was made by Ms. Velazquez and seconded by Mr. Berg to 
 approve $300 for refreshments for the film series ($100 each film x 3 films). Motion approved.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

Past Events
• The Chicken-wing Eating Contest on January 26 went well. There was a large turn-out and it generated a lot of student interest in 
 SEGA.

Future Events
• The walk tentatively planned for May 7 at the Brighton Campus may be relocated, as the Brighton Campus is unavailable that day.

LPGA
• LPGA is offering $5/hour to student clubs who assist with parking cars during their June event.

FYE Office Open House
• Refreshments are needed for the First Year Experience (FYE) Office Open House on Monday, February 7, 12-1.
 A motion was made by Mr. Williams and seconded by Ms. Thompson to approve $200 for refreshments for the event.
 Motion approved.

ADVISORʼS REPORT

Dr. Kenneth Humphrey
• SEGA had a very successful fall semester; make spring semester even more so!
• SEGA members should begin recruitment for next yearʼs positions. 

The meeting adjourned at 12:59 p.m. 
Submitted by Linda Bryce, Campus Center Office Coordinator
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